
Clinic Participation & Stunting Rubric               Athlete Name/Number: _____________________________________________________ 

Clinic #1 Wednesday May 2nd, 2018                    Coach: _____________________________________________________ 

Punctuality & 

Attendance 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 On time, dressed, and 
ready to stretch 

On time, finishes 
putting hair up or 

shoes on while 
stretching 

Under 5 minutes late, 
ready upon arrival 

5-10 minutes late/or 
needs to change/get 
ready upon arrival. 

10-30 minutes late or 
does not attend. 

 

Work Ethic & 

Team Work 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Flexible and ready to 
work with any group. 
Remains focused and 

has no side 
conversations. Hard 
working and takes 

initiative. Helps 
others. 

Good at working with 
most team members. 

Has limited side 
conversation and is 

mostly focused. 
Works hard the entire 

time. 

Chooses who to work 
well with/give effort 
with. Is not flexible 

with changes or 
criticism. Chooses 

when to work hard. 
Makes excuses. 

Often unfocused or 
has side 

conversations. Does 
not take feedback 

well or is not flexible 
in change. Does not 

work well with 
everyone. Often does 

not work on skills. 

Does not take 
feedback. Is mean to 
other girls. Most time 

is not working and 
makes excuses. 

 

Attitude & 

Respect 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Always positive and 
respectful to coaches 

and girls. 

Mostly positive and 
respectful to coaches 

and girls. 

Adequately positive 
and respectful to 

coaches. Not always 
kind to all girls. 

Not respectful to 
coaches and/or girls. 

Negative/excuses 
attitude 

Disrespectful or gives 
attitude to coaches 
and girls. Prone to 
negativity/excuses 

 

       

Stunting- 35% 5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Works well in any 
group, is consistent 

with great technique, 
and always make it 

hit, works hard 100% 

Works well in 4 or 
more groups, is 

consistent with some 
technique issues. 

Works hard most time 

Works well with 3 or 
more groups, has 

good technique, takes 
little time to make 
corrections, works 

hard most time 

Can only stunt with 
strong group, needs 
work on technique, 

does not make 
corrections, works 

hard some time 

Beginning technique, 
does not stunt beyond 

prep, does not 
correct, does not 

work hard, does not 
want to stunt 

 

 

Total Score for Clinic #1: ________________________  Stunting Score for Clinic #1: ___________________________ 

Additional Comments: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 



Clinic Participation/ Stunting Rubric               Athlete Name/Number: _____________________________________________________ 

Clinic #2 Wednesday May 9th, 2018                    Coach: _____________________________________________________ 

Punctuality & 

Attendance 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 On time, dressed, and 
ready to stretch 

On time, finishes 
putting hair up or 

shoes on while 
stretching 

Under 5 minutes late, 
ready upon arrival 

5-10 minutes late/or 
needs to change/get 
ready upon arrival. 

10-30 minutes late or 
does not attend. 

 

Work Ethic & 

Team Work 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Flexible and ready to 
work with any group. 
Remains focused and 

has no side 
conversations. Hard 
working and takes 

initiative. Helps 
others. 

Good at working with 
most team members. 

Has limited side 
conversation and is 

mostly focused. 
Works hard the entire 

time. 

Chooses who to work 
well with/give effort 
with. Is not flexible 

with changes or 
criticism. Chooses 

when to work hard. 
Makes excuses. 

Often unfocused or 
has side 

conversations. Does 
not take feedback 

well or is not flexible 
in change. Does not 

work well with 
everyone. Often does 

not work on skills. 

Does not take 
feedback. Is mean to 
other girls. Most time 

is not working and 
makes excuses. 

 

Attitude & 

Respect 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Always positive and 
respectful to coaches 

and girls. 

Mostly positive and 
respectful to coaches 

and girls. 

Adequately positive 
and respectful to 

coaches. Not always 
kind to all girls. 

Not respectful to 
coaches and/or girls. 

Negative/excuses 
attitude 

Disrespectful or gives 
attitude to coaches 
and girls. Prone to 
negativity/excuses 

 

       

Stunting- 35% 5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Works well in any 
group, is consistent 

with great technique, 
and always make it 

hit, works hard 100% 

Works well in 4 or 
more groups, is 

consistent with some 
technique issues. 

Works hard most time 

Works well with 3 or 
more groups, has 

good technique, takes 
little time to make 
corrections, works 

hard most time 

Can only stunt with 
strong group, needs 
work on technique, 

does not make 
corrections, works 

hard some time 

Beginning technique, 
does not stunt beyond 

prep, does not 
correct, does not 

work hard, does not 
want to stunt 

 

 

Total Score for Clinic #2: _____________________       Stunting Score for Clinic #2: ________________________ 

Additional Comments: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 



Clinic Participation/ Stunting Rubric               Athlete Name/Number: _____________________________________________________ 

Clinic #3 Wednesday May 16th, 2018                  Coach: _____________________________________________________ 

Punctuality & 

Attendance 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 On time, dressed, and 
ready to stretch 

On time, finishes 
putting hair up or 

shoes on while 
stretching 

Under 5 minutes late, 
ready upon arrival 

5-10 minutes late/or 
needs to change/get 
ready upon arrival. 

10-30 minutes late or 
does not attend. 

 

Work Ethic & 

Team Work 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Flexible and ready to 
work with any group. 
Remains focused and 

has no side 
conversations. Hard 
working and takes 

initiative. Helps 
others. 

Good at working with 
most team members. 

Has limited side 
conversation and is 

mostly focused. 
Works hard the entire 

time. 

Chooses who to work 
well with/give effort 
with. Is not flexible 

with changes or 
criticism. Chooses 

when to work hard. 
Makes excuses. 

Often unfocused or 
has side 

conversations. Does 
not take feedback 

well or is not flexible 
in change. Does not 

work well with 
everyone. Often does 

not work on skills. 

Does not take 
feedback. Is mean to 
other girls. Most time 

is not working and 
makes excuses. 

 

Attitude & 

Respect 

5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Always positive and 
respectful to coaches 

and girls. 

Mostly positive and 
respectful to coaches 

and girls. 

Adequately positive 
and respectful to 

coaches. Not always 
kind to all girls. 

Not respectful to 
coaches and/or girls. 

Negative/excuses 
attitude 

Disrespectful or gives 
attitude to coaches 
and girls. Prone to 
negativity/excuses 

 

       

Stunting- 35% 5 4 3 2 1 Comments 

 Works well in any 
group, is consistent 

with great technique, 
and always make it 

hit, works hard 100% 

Works well in 4 or 
more groups, is 

consistent with some 
technique issues. 

Works hard most time 

Works well with 3 or 
more groups, has 

good technique, takes 
little time to make 
corrections, works 

hard most time 

Can only stunt with 
strong group, needs 
work on technique, 

does not make 
corrections, works 

hard some time 

Beginning technique, 
does not stunt beyond 

prep, does not 
correct, does not 

work hard, does not 
want to stunt 

 

 

Clinic #3: __________   All Clinic Average: ______________   Stunting #3: _____________     All Stunting Average: ________________ 

Additional Comments: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 


